
 Rochester School Council 

Summary Report for 2018-2019 School Year and 

Proposed Objectives for 2019-2020  School Year 

  

The September 2018 meeting was our organizational meeting where it was decided that the 

executive remain the same for the upcoming school year: Carmen Ewasiw; Chair, Candice 

Jensen; Vice chair, and Corissa Barriault; Secretary. In the year we hosted the annual Halloween 

party for Students and Staff, prepared breakfast for the annual Reading Day, attended the 

Council of School Councils meeting in Athabasca, and hosted the year end barbeque for 

students and staff. The council continued to fulfill its mission this year: “To foster 

communication among all educational stakeholders, provide support and advocate for the 

Rochester School community.” 

The September 2019 meeting was our organizational meeting where it was decided that the 

executive will be selected in October. We have decided to move our meetings to during the day 

to see if we can gain more support. We have discussed hosting the annual Halloween 

Dance/Party for the students, Christmas outreach and Christmas dinner.  We plan to be 

intentional this year in building up our School Generated Funds by looking for effective and 

successful fundraisers . We have offered our support to the staff and made it known that we 

are there to support the teachers as well as the students and are willing to do what we can to 

make this school year successful.  Collectively we feel supported and valued by our Principal 

and Trustee and believe that we will have a working relationship that will be beneficial to all 

those involved. Currently our trustee is providing adequate support from the board to our 

council, however if further assistance is needed in the future we will make our request known 

at that time.  

Thank you for your time and if there are any further questions or concerns please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

Candice Jensen 

Rochester School Council Vice Chair 

780-307-8159 

candice@tfhchurch.ca 
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